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For release: April 15, 2016

Contact: James M. Goss
Phone: (910) 457-3900

Resolution for Nurses’ Day

SOUTHPORT—Last night, the Board of Aldermen for the City of Southport approved a
resolution proclaiming May 6, 2016 as, "J. Arthur Dosher Memorial Hospital Nurses’ Day." The
proclamation by Mayor J.V. Dove recognized Dosher nurses for providing essential, life-saving
service and unselfish care to the citizens of Southport and the surrounding area of Brunswick
County.

May 6-12 is National Nurses’ Week.
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Dosher VP and Chief Nursing Officer Carol Northup, RN, and seven members of her staff posed

with Mayor J.V. Dove and the Board of Aldermen to mark the occasion.
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